Chapelgarth
Egton Bridge
North Yorkshire
YO21 1UX
May2018

Dear Sir

" Regarding Planning Application NYM/2018/0201/FL

The Forge High Street Egton

Regarding the public footpath which goes through Market Place Cottage garden, one
paddock, two fields, and then to the back lane of Egton. | have noticed that planning
permission has been applied for to convert farm buildings near the footpath into a
holiday let.

As a resident who uses the footpath regularly | am very concerned about the loss of
this path, particularly it becoming dangerous to all walkers, because a holiday let will
increase traffic across what is essentially a public footpath.

I would be grateful if my concerns are taken into consideration by the planning
department.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Janet Dodds





